
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

22nd January 2018 

 
Dear Parent/Carer of KS2 pupils, 
 
Successful ukulele clubs have been running at Park Grove, led by Pete Mitchell of York 
Guitar Studio, for a while now. 
 
There is a possibility of starting a beginners’ ukulele club on either a Monday or 
Wednesday lunchtime. The children will be able to go for lunch after the club finishes.  
 
You would need to provide your child with a ukulele and the cost of the club would be £20 
per half term. Please remember if your child is eligible for free school meals, we may be 
able to help with the cost of attending clubs/purchasing an instrument. 
 
If your child is interested in this club, please complete the slip below.  If you would like a 
paper copy, please ask in the school office. Please note, the club would need a minimum 
number of children to be viable. 
 
If you have any queries please contact me or Pete Mitchell pete@yorkguitarstudio.com 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Liz Martindale 
Pupil Support Team 
Park Grove Primary Academy 
l.martindale@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
I would like my child ………………………………………………. Class …………….. to take part in 
the beginners’ ukulele club if it is able to run. 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………… (parent/carer) 
 
Date ……………. 
 
Email address ………………………………………………………………… (if applicable) 
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